
From The Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Welcome to the third issue of the Journal of Entrepreneurship and 
Innovation Management (JEIM). The JEIM is part of a growing 
research community and drawing great interest from many in-

ternational researchers. Although launched locally, JEIM has gone beyond the 
borders and become global. 

In this issue we have six papers submitted from six different countries. We 
also have papers from Globalics Congress, which was organized in Turkey.  The 
topics of the papers are from a variety of fields in innovation and entrepreneur-
ship: the ecosystem of start-ups, barriers to innovation, managerial cognition in 
high-tech companies, and cluster development. It is great to see all of these top-
ics in JEIM; it is very good sign for the journal’s future.

This growing interest also led us to make our journal available through the 
internet.  We decided to set up a new website for JEIM (http://www.betadergi.
com/jeim/) and publish on-line. Individual papers and entire issues will be avail-
able through the journal website, including the past two issues. We thank our 
publisher, Beta Yayinclik Company, for this motivating initiative and investment. 

We also extended our Editorial and Reviewer boards by inviting well known 
researchers from different universities and countries. Currently, there are 46 
members on both the Editorial Board and the Reviewer Board. We are also open 
for new applications to the Board of Reviewers. Please contact us via the email 
addresses provided in the contact list if you are interested in joining this panel. 

We thank each of you for submitting your papers and following the papers 
published in the Journal of Entrepreneurship and Innovation Management. Of 
course, we’re grateful to the reviewers who have done a great job, contributing a 
huge amount of time from their very busy schedules.

We hope this issue will help many of us to extend our understanding of the 
covered topics.

Best Regards

	 Assoc. Prof.  Cevahir UZKURT

	 Editor-in Chief


